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I do not support this legislation and It can not be passed, I live in a rural area and I have already 
noticed so much clearing around and have noticed a decline in numbers of wildlife seen in my area 

. Just think about your children and their children and how disappointed they will be with you if 
this gets passed and we loose our beautiful wildlife and their habitat in our area, this is what 

makes our area so special and it’s so close to being destroyed. To show no regard to our 
environment, the future of our country and young people is a disgrace. Think very carefully what 

your actions may cause. 


